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Our ref:  Reading 

6th October 2022  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As mentioned in our previous letter, we are using Little Wandle to teach phonics in Key stage 1 and Year R. To support 
this teaching, your child has access to online books on the Collins Big Cat e-book site. The reading of the online books is 
vital as it embeds the learning of new sounds taught in school. If you are still struggling to log on or access these books, 
please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher, who will be able to help you.  
 
In addition to the online books, we will now be sending home another ‘Reading for Pleasure’ book, that you can share 
with you child. Your child will be choosing this book from the school library and changing it weekly.  
 
Please ensure your child is having the opportunity to access both the online book and the ‘Reading for Pleasure’ book 
as this will ensure they make good progress in their reading journey. 
 
Our expectation is that children read 3 times a week at home and log these in their reading diary, which your child will 
now have been given. 
 
English team 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk
http://www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk/

